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Joke of the 
Month 

May 2025 

Are you interested in connecting with others interested in 
thoughtful discussions about important topics facing our     
communities, our country, and our 
world?  

 

Stop in and join us for an afternoon of 
thought-provoking conversations,    
hosted by former Library Board Chair 
Anton Walker.  

 

The topic of the discussion will be:  

 Tariffs: Disaster or Opportunity?   

 

Q: Why is Yoda a 
good gardener? 

 

A: He has a  green 
thumb 

Mark your  
calendar: 

 

Saturday,   
May 17 

We are once again offering a two-part workshop on job search 
and resume skills in the month of May. Part 1 will cover topics 
such as how to search for jobs, how to write or improve on a 
resume and cover letter, and how to improve 
your interview skills. Part 2 will provide an  
opportunity for one-on-one follow-up for any 
participant who would like support at any step 
along the process.  
 

Course fee is $20 which covers both       
workshops (fee can be waived if needed).  
 

This workshop will also be offered again in June. 

This program is made possible 
through the funding support of:
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We are pleased to once again have sweet pea plants available for purchase 
from the library beginning in May. These annual flowers are for sale for 
$2.50 per pack of 4. Buy 5 packs and get 1 more FREE!.  

We hope to have other plants (tomatoes) available for sale coming in June as 
well. See next month’s newsletter for details on when these plants will be 
available for pickup. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! We have set the date for our Kick-off 
Afternoon ~ and the start of our summer programming!

.  

We’ve got an exciting afternoon planned and hope you’ll join us for 
some fun! We’ll also have all the information you need to know on our 
summer library programs for kids, teens, and adults! 

For the last several month’s we’ve offered a Spice of the 
Month kit to showcase unique spices and have provided some 
spice and recipes to get the cooking juices flowing. This 
month we’re getting together to share our experiences with 
these spices. Did you try the recipes? What did you think?  

All are invited to join in the fun. We’ll also have the fixings together for participants to 
put together their own seasoning spice mixes to keep the adventure alive over the summer. 
All materials will be provided but please let us know you are coming so we have enough   
supplies.  

Learn tips and tricks to improve your photography skills—
regardless of the type of camera you use. This class will cover how 
to compose your next travel photos and family portraits so they 
stand out and how to maximize the features of your cell phone 
camera or traditional camera to capture your memories. This    
program will be hosted by local photographer Mike Kapiczowski. No 
registration required. * Weather permitting, this program may 
evolve into a hands on event. Please bring your camera! 
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What’s happening this Month...    
*See our website for more information                        

On the first Tuesday of each month drop in for a play and visit with 
other parents and their kids! Ages 0-6 years. Hosted by MVFRN.  

Do you have a child between the ages of 6 and 11 who loves to create 
with LEGO? Let them explore the large LEGO collection the Sundre    
Library has. Please call (403) 638 - 4000 to register. 
 

The BIG BOOK SALE was a HUGE success! Thank you to the many     
community members who donated so many interesting books and to all 
those who stopped by to pick up some books in exchange for donation. 
We raised over $1800 in support of library programs and resources! 

Bring your little one to the library for some fun stories, rhymes, and songs!   

 

We’re pleased to be hosting a new TREX art exhibit this month. All the 
Time in the World presents a collection of artworks that chronicle the 
story of an imaginary summer road trip through Alberta. Borrowed from 
the Alberta Foundation for the Art’s permanent collection, audiences are 
sure to encounter familiar sites and scenes in this display.  

 

The next construction themed Middle Year Mayhem program is FULL. 
Please stay tuned for more joint programming. 



HOURS OF OPERATION 

Monday                     CLOSED 

Tuesday     9:00 - 5:00 PM 

Wednesday   12:00 - 8:00 PM 

Thursday    12:00 - 5:00 PM 

Friday       12:00 - 5:00 PM 

Saturday   11:00 - 3:00 PM 
 

CLOSED Sundays,                  

Mondays & Holidays 

THANK YOU to our corporate        
and Municipal sponsors for           
their continuing support. 

(403) 638-4000 

prl.ab.ca/sundre 

Only a few of the dozens of items in or               
COMING SOON 

to the Sundre Library 

Don’t wait...place your hold now! 
Sandra’s  Picks 

e-Magazine 

Get out with the family and read 
while you walk this 
summer with our         
storywalk® trail. 
Look for them  
starting May long     
weekend along the 
walking path along 
Main Avenue West, 
starting at 6th 
street (across from the vet clinic) 
and ending at RR 54 (across from Tim 
Hortons)! 

New stories will be up throughout the 
summer, every 2-3 weeks. Watch our 
social media for notice on when the 
story has been changed. 


